
I hope the time we had in 2020 (a year I eagerly await to see in 

hindsight) does not dampen the imagination. A magical story is made 

for children, but not just for children. We all can use magic in our lives, 

especially in times of great despair. The next time you see a sea 

monster, be kind. The reward may not be extrinsic but will surely be 

intrinsic. 


